
 

 

Dear Room 5 Families, 

 

December is a busy month. We will start practicing our 

holiday songs this month. So I hope you will be 

hearing lots of Christmas carols being sung at home!  

We will be singing for you on December 20th at 

9:30am. I hope you can join us. We will also be serving 

hot cocoa. 

We will have lots of fun art activities on the shelf this 

month. So be prepared to have lots of extra 

decorations!  Please check your child's cubbie each 

day.   

It is getting colder outside. Please have your child 

come prepared each day with the appropriate outside 

clothing. It would be helpful if you practice with them 

at home on how to get in and out of their snow 

clothes. Thanks in advance! Please make sure to label 

all items.  

Unit of Study 

Our continent this month will be South America.  We 

learn about the animals and biomes. 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 

Contact Information 
Emily Ana 

emily@montessoriacademyidaho.com 

Office:  208-344-0004 

Web: Montessoriacademyparkcenter.com 

 

Quote Of the Month 

“The childs inner need, help me to do 

it by myself” 

Maria Montessori 

December 6 Food Drive Ends 

December 13 Winter Camp Sign-Up Closes 

December 9-20 The Giving Tree 

Collecting Socks for City Light 

December 16-20 Holiday Spirit Week 

December 19 Rm 3 Potluck 11-12p 

December 20 

Community 

Events 

Rm 1 Cocoa & Carols 

3:15PM-3:45PM 

 

Rm 4, 5, 6, 7  

Cocoa and Carols   

9:30 AM—10:30 AM 

 

Kindergarten Performance: 

2:00PM-2:30PM 

Dec 23-Jan 3 School Closed—Winter Break 

Dec 23, 26, 27, 30 

Jan 2, 3 

Winter Camp  
(Optional, sign-up required) 
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